






September 28, 2015
Dear Parents,

We are asking that you send in a plain white tee shirt no later than Tuesday, October 6th.  We will be dying the shirts “class colors” for your child to wear on Kindergarten field trips.  If you are able to send in extras it would be greatly appreciated.  If you are unable to send in a plain white tee shirt please let your child’s teacher know so other arrangements can be made.

Thank You,

The Kindergarten Teachers







September 28, 2015
Dear Parents,

We are asking that you send in a plain white tee shirt no later than Tuesday, October 6th.  We will be dying the shirts “class colors” for your child to wear on Kindergarten field trips.  If you are able to send in extras it would be greatly appreciated.  If you are unable to send in a plain white tee shirt please let your child’s teacher know so other arrangements can be made.

Thank You,

The Kindergarten Teachers
